
January 25, 2018

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301 2429

RE: Docket#: DM 17-181
RequestforTemporaryWaiverofRulePuc2003.O1. (c)
Application extension of time

Dear Executive Director Howland:

‘I
BERLIN

I am writing on behalf of CS Berlin Ops, Inc. pursuant to Rule 2003.1(c) to
request a waiver of said rule and kindly ask for an extension of the time period for
another 60 days.

Under said rule: “The commission shall reject the application when information
required to complete a CEPS registration is not provided by the applicant within 60 days
of request for such information.”

CS Berlin Ops, Inc. applied for its ISO membership and is still working through
the ISO New England the registration process. We expect to meet the requirements
for membership. Given the timing of the ISO membership meetings, we assume we
will be accepted by early March 2018 and therefore expect to be compliant with the
deficiency letter you sent us by March 25th•

The 60 day extension, if approved by, is appreciated as we look to actively sell
locally generated power in New Hampshire.

your consideration,

Vice President


